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September 19 th, 1927*

Dear Sir Arthur:

The enclosed letter speaks for itself*

Of course, I cannot see any possible ground upon which 

McGill could object to the showing of films indicating the 

progress of Toronto University as part of the Centennial 

Celebration* If we had done the same when the McGill

Centennial was celebrated, they could, I think, with 

perfect propriety have been exhibited in Toronto or any 

other place in Canada.

I am sending you Mr. James*, letter on the 

assunption that you would care to deal with it yourself*

Yours vi

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.LI.G 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que*


